
Feb 1st 2012 

 

Dear Parents, 

Winter may not have shown up outside, but we sure had fun in Jan. learning about it in the classroom. 
Because reading books is something to do on a cold winter day, we thought it would be fun to spend the 
month of Feb. learning about children’s author Eric Carle. Carle not only writes the words for his stories, 
but also does the art work.  We will have fun checking out his style, and seeing if we can put together 
our own story. 

Valentine’s Day Party will be a simple one. The children will be delivering the valentines they bring in to 
their friends’ valentine boxes and having a special treat.  There are 19 children in each session.  Please 
help your child write their name on the back of each Valentine card.  This will make the passing out of 
the cards easier.  Activities will begin at 10AM for the morning program and 2:30 PM for the afternoon 
program. 

Scholastic book orders are coming home with this letter. Please return with your check by Feb 10th.  

For those of you who have asked, we hope to be welcoming back Mrs. Carter this month. She thanks 
you for your well-wishes. 

Important things to remember: 

FEB 10TH SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS DUE  

FEB 10 NO SCHOOL P.M CLASS ONLY 

FEB 14 VALENTINES DAY PARTY 10 AM MORNING 2:30 PM AFTERNOON 

FEB 20TH NO SCHOOL PRESIDENTS DAY 

 

Remember to keep being a page turner as you read to your child and build memories. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Koth  

Mrs. Carter 

 


